
 
 
May 5, 2009 
 
VIA HAND DELIVERY 
 
Public Service Commission of Utah 
Heber M. Wells Building, 4th Floor 
160 East 300 South 
Salt Lake City, UT 84111 
 
Attention: Julie P. Orchard 
  Commission Secretary 
 
RE:  Advice No. 09-05 

Schedule 113 – Evaporative Cooling and Central Air Conditioning Incentive 
Program (Cool Cash Incentive Program) 

 
Pursuant to the Division of Public Utilities’ memorandum to the Commission in the above 
referenced docket dated April 30, 2009, Rocky Mountain Power (the “Company”) hereby 
provides an original and two copies of the following documents as attachments to its filing made 
on April 7, 2009: 
 

• Attachment B – The spreadsheet model used by the Cadmus Group, Inc. to develop the 
cost effectiveness analysis provided in Attachment A to the Company’s April 7, 2009 
filing. 

 
• Attachment C – Program assumptions for program year 2009 provided by Nexant, Inc., 

the Cool Cash program administrator. 
 
Informal inquiries may be directed to Dave Taylor, manager of Utah regulatory affairs, at (801) 
220-2923. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey K. Larsen 
Vice President, Regulation 
 
Enclosures 


